PROPOSED MINUTES BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING

FEBRUARY 10, 1987

The regular February meeting of the Birch Run Township Roard
was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Supervisor James Totten.
Also present were Clerk Marcia Strong, Treasurer Edgar Scharrer,
Trustees Alvin Block and James Dorr.

Minutes of the regular January meeting were approved as read
and mailed by motion of Block and supported by Scharrer. Motion
carried.

Motion to pav bills as presented was made by Dorr, supported by
Block. Motion carried.

Budget adjustments as attached were approved by motion of Scharrer,
supported by Dorr. Motion carried.

A motion to adopt a no-smoking volicy for township meeting
room was made by Strong, supported by Block. Motion carried.

A motion to appoint Marcia Strong, clerk, to represent township
in Nicholas case was made by Scharrer, supported by Dorr. Motion
carried.

Supervisor explained annual permit process for repairing water
lines along State Highway. A motion to adopy the resolution
T

as attached was made by Scharrer and supported by Dorr. Motion
carried.

Supervisor discussed property reappraisal. Last completes
agriculture and residential reapnraisal was done in 1971.

1987-88 budget was discussed.

A motion to adjourn was made at 8:35 p.m. by Scharrer, supported
by Block. Motion carried.

Marcia Strong, clerk



